8th July 2024
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

Last week saw a number of very successful transition events, we were particularly impressed with
Year 8 who showed great potential and enthusiasm on their transition day. We look forward to
September and working with them.

Year 10 Parents’ Evening — Thursday 11*" July, 4:00pm — 7:00pm

All parents should have received their invitation to Parents Evening on Thursday, if there are any queries
about the event please email aschneider@fromecollege.org.uk

Year 10 Get Ahead Days- 9th, 10th and 11th July

From Tuesday (9" July) to Thursday (11" July) departments are running ‘get-ahead’ sessions for
students who have coursework as part of their GCSE/BtEC or who may have missed critical parts of
the curriculum during this year. The aim is that the students involved are ready for Year 11 and feel
more prepared for their final GCSE year. Subjects running these sessions are Spanish, IMedia,
Geography, Economics, RPE, English Literature, Dance and Textiles. As students are already in
College, there is no need to make special arrangements and parents of those students involved will be
contacted.

Year 11 into Y12

Thank you to those who attended our transition day last Tuesday. All transition work is now available
under the 6th form section of the College website.

Year 12 Raising Achievement Evening

A final reminder that tomorrow (9th July) is our Y12 Raising Achievement Evening. This starts at 5pm
in Futures and is aimed at providing information about the university and apprenticeship application
process. There is no need to book places.

Uniform

Thank you to those parents who have kindly donated uniform in the last couple of weeks. We are still
receiving enquiries from new parents looking for items so we would welcome further donations,
particularly PE kit, blazers and skirts.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Reynolds
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